
Betty Jo Mahan - Fwd: 309 Cogdill Annexation Page 1

From: Mike Brusseau
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 4/21/2008 8:32:07 AM
Subject: Fwd: 309 Cogdill Annexation

To be included with MPC file # 5-H-08-RZ.  We will advertise either C-6 or O-1 zoning for this 
site.

>>> "Jared Corby" <jcorby@furrowservices.com> 4/18/2008 9:20:38 AM >>>
Mike,

 

If you wouldn't mind passing this information along or including it in our
file, we would prefer that the property of ours which just got annexed into
the city (309 Cogdill Road), be given a city zoning that is the same as our
frontage track along Parkside Drive, C-6.  We plan to eventually combine
both tracks into one and this would be very helpful when it comes time to
the actual development.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thank you, 

 

Jared Corby

Projects Manager

Furrow Services, LLC

865.777.2244 (office)

865.777.2246 (fax)

865.228.5000 (mobile)

jcorby@furrowservices.com 
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CC: Buz Johnson;  Ken Pruitt;  Mark Donaldson


